
Hatfield Peverel St Andrew’s Junior School 
 

NEWSLETTER 

31st January 2020 

 

News about: Our Shine Celebration 

The children who have ‘Shone their light’ 
this week are: 

Base 1– Grace 

Base 2– Davey 

Base 3– Orla-Mae 

Base 4– Jack 

Base 5– Freddie 

Base 6– Fearne 

Base 7– Samuel 

Base 8– Leyla 

They will be bringing home the class ‘Herdy’ 
and we will be inviting their parents to share 

our Shine Celebration next Friday at 
2:40pm. 

News from: The Head’s Office 

This week we have had a visit from Karen 
from CYO. Christian, Youth, Outreach. 

She took ‘collective worship’ which was based 
on friendships and what makes a good friend. 

This links with our theme of COMPASSION 
this half term.  

Wishing you all a very happy weekend 

Becky Black  

          

  

‘Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16 

We believe every child is special and will shine through being ‘loved and known’. 

Our Christian vision reflects the importance of everyone being recognised for their unique skills and        
character where our values of: 

Compassion, Achievement, Respect and Enjoyment allow them to shine as individuals within our caring     
Christian community. 

News from: The Spelling 
Shed 

The new spelling shed online 
homework has got off to a 

brilliant start! 

There is a leader board of 
children who have practised 
the most and have got the    
highest totals in the school. 

1st Place– Ben B (Base 1) 

2nd Place– James M (Base 8) 

3rd Place– Daisy W (Base 7) 

Nationally– Base 7 has been ranked in the 
top 100 classes– 88th place– well done! 

WOW—what busy little Spelling Bees we 
have in our school! 

Well done to everyone who has been so busy 
practising their spelling skills.  

KEEP UP THE HARD WORK EVERYONE! 

News about: CHANGES TO MORNING DROP     
-OFF VIA INFANT GATE. 

Please be aware that your child will no longer be 
able to come onto the Junior Playground after 
the member of staff has closed the little gate 

(between the Infant playground and Junior 
playground). 

The closing of the little gate indicates that the 
member of staff is no longer on duty and  to 
ensure the safety of your child they will need 

to enter school through the schoo office. 



 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
WARNING NOTICE! 

On Thursday 5th March we will be              
celebrating world book day as part of a week 

of book-loving fun. 
Mrs O’Connor will be in touch nearer the time 

with more details. 
This year instead of dressing up we are    
asking all children to come dressed in           
as much of one colour as possible. 

This can be any colour of your child’s 
choice (I would suggest whatever they have 
the most of in their wardrobe!). We want 
to keep this straight-forward and simple– 
so if your child only has a coloured top, 
that can be worn with dark trousers/

bottoms. 
This is because the theme of our day is based 

on ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ 

 

Well Done!  

Well done to Anna-Mae, Georginna and Grace who 
have raised a truly amazing £74.82 for Farleigh 

Hospice creating and selling lovely colourful  
Pom-poms. 

Farleigh Hospice is a local charity 
that supports many of our families 
and the wider community so well.  

 

 

 

 

I have reminded the children this week 
(mainly year 4) that although we know 
that Match Attax are great fun – that 

we do not want them brought into 
school. 

Misunderstandings and arguments as well 
as the potential for them being lost or 
damaged means that keeping them at 

home is definitely best. 

SCHOOL DINNER COSTS 

It has been suggested that this information is 
helpful to parents. 

School dinners now cost £ 2.20 
Dinners for the week are £11.00 

Dinners for the second half of the Spring term 
are: £66.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return your parent consultation slips 
as soon as possible. 

Parent Consultation evenings are: 

Tuesday 11th February 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

Thursday 13th February 3:30-5:30 p.m. 

 

Please see the office if you think your child would be interested. 


